
Visit of Hon’ble Secretary, MSDE to NSTI Mumbai 

The Hon’ble Secretary, Ministry of Skill Development & Entrepreneurship (MSDE), Ms. Debashree 

Mukherjee, IAS, visited NSTI Mumbai today (19.09.2025).  

The Hon’ble Secretary was accorded a warm welcome under the leadership of Shri C. S. Murty, Regional 

Director, RDSDE Maharashtra & Goa, along with Shri. G Venkatesh, Joint Director / Head of Office, NSTI 

Mumbai, NSTI(W) Dadar & NSIT(W) Goa, Ms. Akansha Pandey, Deputy Director/ Principal, NSTI(W) 

Mumbai, and the faculty members of RDSDE & NSTI. 

A meeting was held in the NSTI Committee Room, during which the Regional Director and Head of Office 

made a detailed presentation on the facilities and activities of RDSDE, as well as the various schemes and 

courses being conducted at NSTI Mumbai, NSTI(W) Dadar, and Goa. At the conclusion of the presentation, 

the Hon’ble Secretary kindly offered valuable suggestions. 

Thereafter, the Hon’ble Secretary visited various laboratories, interacted with the trainees and trainers, 

and appreciated their efforts towards skill development and excellence in training. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


